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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sunday, February 4, 2024 

 

Hillcrest is Hiring: We are adding an Office Manager to the Hillcrest 
Team! For details about the position visit hillcrestefc.org/jobs. To apply, 
please email your resume to office@hillcrestefc.org.  

Updated Constitution & Bylaws: The membership voted to adopt the 
proposed changes to Hillcrest's Constitution and Bylaws at the Annual 
Congregational Business Meeting on January 21st, 2024. You can view 
the approved document at hillcrestefc.org/bylaws. 

Baptism Class: Sunday, February 18th at 9:45 AM - This class is for 
individuals who have been considering baptism or have questions 
about it. If you want to participate in the class, please connect with 
Pastor Paul via text, email, or in person. Text: (308) 991-5730 / Email: 
pastorpaul@hillcrestefc.org. 

Baptism Service: Sunday, March 24th in both services. If interested, 
please contact one of the pastors (402) 643-2316. 

High School Mission Trip: June 23rd-29th, our high school students are 
going on a mission trip to Louisville, Kentucky! Learn more and register 
at hillcrestefc.org/YWAM. 

Financial Peace University: Join Dillan Ronne for a Financial Peace 
University class starting on Monday, February 26th, and learn how you 
can pay off debt, save more money, and find financial freedom. Visit 
hillcrestefc.org/fpu for more information or to register. 

 

 

Three Ways to Give 
offering boxes: located by the sanctuary doors 

online: hillcrestefc.org/give 
app: hillcrestefc.org/app 
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